
Rider down reported

Sweepers and/or Medical 
displatched to investigate

Medical arrives on scene 
and conducts primary 

assessment

Is 
track blocked 
or unsafe for 

riders or 
responders?

First on scene updates 
Race Director

Riders are stopped and 
sent to start location

Yes

Is 
transport of 

patient  
required

Race Director 
communicates that race 

will continue
Medical updates Race 

Director

Medical updates Race 
Director

No

Has 50% 
of the allocated race 
time for the highest 

class elapsed

Race Director 
communicates that the 

race is finished
Yes

Race Clock is stopped if 
not already stopped

Timing and scoring 
medical flag race

Race Clock is stopped

Timing and scoring red 
flag race if not already 

flagged

Yes

Timing and scoring red 
flag race

Transport proceeds

Medical informs Race 
Director that transport is 
complete and responders 

are off course

Is 
race already 
red flagged?

No action required
Race continues

No

Race is restarted 
single file by class by 
position in the last 

completed lap from the 
start location.

Remaining time may be 
adjusted at the discretion 

of the Race Director

No

Riders are stopped and 
sent to start location

Final race results are as 
of the end of the last 

completed lap

Has
a racer given

up their position as a 
result of reporting or 

assisting with the 
incident

First responder arrives on 
scene

Yes

No

No

Yes

Has the 
race leader  

completed 2 
full laps?

Race Director 
communicates that there 
will be a full restart of the 
race.  Previous results are 

discarded

No

Yes
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